
From: FrancesPFox@aol.com 

Date: 3/10/2008 10:55:20 AM 

To: fairfieldmus@truvista.net 

Subject: (no subject) 

  

  

Don't take me off the list.   I live here in Texas and I can't come there....but.....I do want to know 
what you are doing and I pray that the project will be finished and I ask the Lord to bless you in 
keeping the memory of our ancestors alive.   Our younger generation may not remember their 
roots and we should remind them about the difficulties and the hardships that our families have 
endured to get us to place.   I do forward the letter on to others of our line. 
    When our gggrandfathere, Robert Smith McCright, came here, he built a house with square 
logs that is akin to that barn you are restoring.   Just seeing the barn and the style of it, let's me 
know that we belong to the same family. 
Frances Poer Fox 
Granddaughter of Norma Frances McCright, the granddaughter of Robert Smith McCright,  
R.S. McCright  was the son of James McCreight of Shelby Co TX. 

 
  
Thanks for including me in your email list.  Your project sounds fascinating, but I will not be able 
to attend your event.  Please keep me informed. 
  
Jack Rutledge     
1510 Carol Lynne Dr. 
Lowell, MI 49331 
Phone: 616-897-9897 
  

Suzy Parker 

Date: 3/9/2008 12:44:09 PM 

To: Pelham Lyles 

Subject: Re:  

  

  

I am not sure why I am on this list: you can take me off! 
  

 

2   Christy Moody coming with 11 yr. old daughter 

 
Thank you for the e mail.  I am interested in hearing more about the Mc Creight's, though I cannot 
go back further than the 1870's here in Pennsylvania 
  
Bob Mc Creight 
Havertown PA 
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